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'~ OPENING OF PUBLIC HEARING for Local Law #2 of 2011

Supervisor Susan O’Rorke opened the public hearing at 7:30 p.m. In attendance:
Councilwoman Finke, Councilmen Byas, Meredith and Norris, Highway Superintendent
Jordan, Town Clerk Brooks, and 10 members of the public who signed attendance sheet.

Supervisor stated that proposed Local Law #2 of 2011 is a Local Law Establishing a New
Schedule of Real Property Tax Exemptions for Persons Sixty-five (65) Years of Age or
Over and Persons with Disabilities and Limited Incomes, it was read at the last Board
meeting, the Town typically follows the county in this regard, and this reads the same as
the county.

Legislator Jim VanSlyke said that it was not done in two years and probably will not be
done every year moving forward. Councilman Byas asked if they would be carrying on
with it; answer: it will not be done every year:

Hearing no public comment, Councilman Norris moved to close the public hearing,

seconded by Councilman Meredith. The adoption of the motion was duly put to a vote,

and upon roll call, the vote was as follows:

ROLL CALL VOTE: BYAS-AYE FINKE-AYE MEREDITH-AYE
NORRIS-AYE O’RORKE-AYE

_Motion Carries

The meeting was adjourned at 7:35 p.m.
Respectfully submitted,

Janet A. Brooks
Town Clerk



